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June 11, 2020

Pinellas County EMS & Fire Administration
ATTN: Greg Woodrum

12490 Ulmerton Road, Suite 134

Largo, Florida 33774

Dear Mr. Woodrum,

I wish to formally nominate Dr. Eric Carver to serve as a member of the Pinellas County EMS Advisory
Council representing St. Petersburg College (SPC) and our health and public safety programs.

His previous experiences with this council along with his formal training and education in emergency
management, health sciences, and public administration will assuredly provide perspective to the current
community and council membership. Currently, Dr. Carver is serving as our Acting Provost at SPC's
Allstate, Health Education, Fire Training, and Veterinary Technology Centers and is active in supporting

our health and public safety workforce partners.

SPC is committed to supporting our Pinellas County EMS agencies and I have high expectations that Dr.
Carver will represent our team and our communities well.

Respectfully,
Jv/)(/l/(,gu L) Ul araso
Tonjua Williams, Ph.D.

President
St. Petersburg College

Mailing Address: Post Office Box 13489, St. Petersburg, FL 33733-3489
St. Petersburg College is committed to equal access/equal opportunity in its programs, activities, and employment. For additional information visit www.spcollege.edu/eaeo/.
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